
 

Thank you to all who contributed to the Christmas Fair last Friday. From the 
friends behind the scenes & on stalls, staff/pupils on games & to all the families 

who came and spent their money. 

 

Besides a few first time teething 

problems it felt like a huge success. 

We would welcome any constructive 

feedback so we can continue to     

improve if you would please message 

me. 

Thank you to Dothill Pre-School and 

Childcare for bringing the children 

round.  

We would like to make a special thank you 

to the pupils who ran stalls and produced 

scrunchies for sale. 

Thank you to Leading Lights for their 

two performances. It was lovely to see 

what the pupils have been working hard 

on at after school club. 

There are still some 

Christmas jumpers £1 

Christmas decorations £1  &  

Reindeer food available £1:50 

 

If you would like to buy some please speak to a member of the 

friends team  

or email: friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Craft Club £92 

Recycle Clothes £76 

Thank you to all these wonderful sponsors... 

Andy Little swimming  

Anita Williams Christmas wreath 

Barclays match funding 

Beauty Studio 

Body & Mind 

Costa @ Southwater 

DB Roberts 

Debenhams voucher 

Emma Fillingham travel counsellor 

Family Skating 

Game Tenpin Bowling 

Gel polish with Lucy  

Greenfields voucher 

Hayley Mcparland  Candle & Wax melts 

Hbswiming.co.uk 

Headstart 

I can dance Shrewsbury 

Johnson renovations 

Krisography studios 

Leading lights voucher 

Little theatre Donnington pantomime 

Lovells 

Mandy Knight cake for "guess the weight" game 

Mecca bingo 

Michelle Foster craft 

Paul Newman hair 

Pizza Express 

Pizza Hut 

Pure  Gym Passes 

Royston & Blythe Hair   

Silver Fish 

Sinclair Football Club   

Shropshire Masons 

Taj Mahal 

The Belfry Theatre Pantomime 

The Entertainer 

Travis Perkins 

Whitehouse membership 

Wrekin Removals 


